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In regards to the auction of Firm Energy Obligations for 

2022-2023 EPM informs the following: 

 

1. Since the previous year, this auction was convened with its 

respective rules and timeline, which were widely known for the 

market. 

2. EPM reported the public opinion, in June 2018, that the estimated 

delayed of Hydroituango was three years. To date, and according 

to the favorable progress of the contingency, the company firmly 

keeps this estimate. 

3. Based on generation projections, Hydroituango would have firm 

power available for the auction in question, which is initiated one 

year after the expectation of input in operation. 

4. For the time being, the auction schedule is on time. 

5. Hydroituango, created to contribute to the country’s development 

and the quality of life of millions of Colombians, keeps its desire to 

deliver firm and competitive energy.



 

 

6. EPM will participate in all commercial mechanisms which allow 

this plant to service the country and ensure the financial 

sustainability of the project. 


